
 

 

Lanesboro Heritage Preservation Commission 

Wednesday, April 17
th

, 2019 

7:00 p.m. 

 

Present:  Jason Resseman, Lori Bakke, and Mark Edwards 

Absent:   Theresa Coleman and Suzy Slater 

Visitors:  Andrzej Zalasinski, Kara Maloney, Lynn and David Susag, Anne Flynn, John Buggs, Jennifer 

Hungerholt, Peter Torkelson, Jane Peck, Louann Hamann, Mindy Albrecht, Ceil Allen, Nancy 

Martinson, and Allison Bunge. 

 

Call the Regular meeting to order:  Member Resseman called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.   

 

A. Agenda: Member Bakke motioned to approve the agenda with the additional Regular Business 

item of Mural.  Member Edwards seconded the motion.  Motion carried all in favor. 

B. Minutes: Member Bakke motioned to approve the March 20
th

, 2019 minutes as presented.  

Member Edwards seconded the motion.  Motion carried all in favor. 

 

Regular Business:   
 

A. Mural:  Hal Cropp and Kara Maloney were present to discuss the idea of a mural being painted 

on the side of Attorney Manion’s office building.  The venture is made possible through a grant 

from the National Association of Realtors as well as the Southern Minnesota Initiative 

Foundation.  May 1
st
 a community meeting will be held to discuss the design of the mural at the 

Commonweal Theater.  The dedication of the mural is scheduled for the July 4
th

 weekend this 

year.  Discussion was then had regarding any necessary permitting, and approval needed from 

Planning & Zoning and HPC. 

B. 150
th

 Celebration 

• Jason Resseman will connect with KTTC, to hopefully conduct an interview. 

• Lonny Berge is helping with advertising for the event, although additional efforts are 

needed. 

• Lori Bakke noted the idea of storefront pictures with the owners.  Perhaps the school 

could be involved to help.  Additionally, it was noted that perhaps a flash drive of the 

documentation could be placed in the time capsule. 

• Lori Bakke also mentioned the idea of agricultural photos being taken, perhaps on a sale 

day at the sales commission. 

• A flier for the scheduled events will be placed in the June Utility bills.  As well posters of 

a schedule of events should be created. 

• Nancy Martinson and Ceil Allen also noted the possibility of having a ukulele concert 

during the picnic. 

• An Ecumenical Church Service to be held at 11am in Sylvan Park with a Noon potluck 

meal planned.  Lori Bakke will reach out to Beth Vitse with Hwy 30, to see if they could 

also play during the picnic. 

 

 

Next Meeting: Wednesday, May 15
th

, 2019 at 7:00 p.m.  



 

 

 

Adjourn: Member Bakke moved to adjourn at 7:39 p.m., motion seconded by Member Edwards.  

Motion carried all in favor. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Michele Peterson 

City Administrator/Clerk 


